VIVEKLANANDA COLLEGE
ALIPURDUAR

DATED : 21-12-2021

NOTICE

A general Meeting will be held on 23-12-2021 at 2-00 P.M. in the Staff Room of the
College to discuss about the letter dated-21-12-2021 issued by the Inspector of Colleges,
University of North Bengal to observe the STUDENTS’ WEEK DURING IST JANUARY TO

7™ JANUARY, 2022.
Teaching and non-teaching staff are requested to attend the same.
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( DR. GOBINDA RAJBANSHI )

Vivekananda College
P.0. & Dist. Allpurduar



